
CAMPBELL RIVER | TEMPORARY HOUSING
Notice of Community Open House

The City of Campbell River and BC Housing are working together to build   
40 units of temporary housing with support services at 1299 Homewood Road, 
which will be known as the HEARTH Village. This important project responds 
to an urgent need for people experiencing homelessness in Campbell River.

RSVP: hearth-village-open-house.eventbrite.ca
Drop in format; all are welcome. Registration is appreciated to help with planning.

An in-person open house will be held to share more information  
about this project and receive feedback from our community:

For more information visit:  
letstalkhousingbc.ca/campbell-river-homewood-road

• Wednesday, March 20, 2024
• 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
• Campbell River Community Center 
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